
                                        GOVERNMENT OF KERALA 
 
  No.46531/S3/09/H&FWD                                   Health & Family Welfare (S) Department, 
                                                                                     Thiruvananthapuram, 21.12.2009  

From 
The Secretary to Government          

To 
 The Director of Medical Education,  
   Thiruvananthapuram. 
 

Madam, 
 

      Sub:- H&FWD – Academic – Clarification regarding the stipend of 
Residents - Reg:  

 
  Ref:- Your letter No.B2/16422/2009/DME dated 18.11.2009. 
 

 
           I am to invite your attention to the reference cited and to inform 

you that the PG Medical students may be granted leave on medical ground 

upto 30 days only if the same is recommended by the concerned HOD and 

the leave application beyond 30 days shall be referred to Medical Board 

and it shall be granted only if the same is recommended by the Medical 

Board. 

         You are also informed that Government have revised the stipend of 

Residents w.e.f. 01.01.2009.  Hence all students doing the course now ie., 

extension or otherwise are eligible for new rate of stipend. 

         It is also clarified that the students are not eligible for stipend during 

the period of leave and the period of extension if they avail leave beyond a 

period of 20 days casual leave and 15 days special leave already 

admissible other than on medical certificates.  

                                                                             
            Yours Faithfully, 

                                                                                       K. ANIL KUMAR, 
                        Under Secretary,  
                       For Secretary to Government 

 
 Approved for issue, 
 
 
Section Officer 
Copy to:- Principal, Medical College, 
               Thiruvananthapuram/Alappuzha/Kottayam/Thrissur/Kozhikode 
 


